
September 3, 1996 

 

via facsimile 

 

Mr. Paul Kangas 

Kangas Attorney Services 

P.O. Box 422644 

San Francisco, CA 94142-2644 

 

Dear Mr. Kangas: 

 

Eileen Sullivan forwarded to me your September 1, 1996 fax about the Board’s Los Angeles hearing.  

I appreciate your sending that to us. 

 

I have reviewed your prior correspondence with the Board as well as your recent fax.  I am aware of 

the FBI memo that refers to a briefing of “George Bush of the CIA” and to the fact that Richard 

Nixon was in Dallas on the morning of November 22, 1963.  I am also aware of the allegations 

(largely from H.R. Haldeman) regarding Nixon’s coded references to the Bay of Pigs. 

 

It would be very useful to us if you can identify, with specificity, any additional records or tapes 

regarding the issues that you raise.  For example, are you aware of additional portions of the Nixon 

tapes that make reference to the Kennedy assassination?  Are you aware of any additional FBI files 

or records that can be requested?  Although general suggestions -- such as those you have made -- 

can be of use to us, we often need much more specific recommendations. 

 

Please let me know as soon as possible whether you have any additional, concrete recommendations 

for records that we could pursue. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and 

   Associate Director for Research & Analysis 

 



 


